Please join Queens Borough President Melinda R. Katz, Queens
Parks Commissioner Dorothy Lewandowski, and New York City
Council Member Barry S. Grodenchik

for an announcement on funding for P.S. 133Q and the
Bellerose Playground

When: November 10", 2016 at 2PM

Where: Bellerose Playground
248-5 86" Avenue, Bellerose, New York 11426

*To be followed by a public scoping meeting on a later date*

Contact: Council Member Barry S. Grodenchik’s office
(718) 468-0137



